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From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Attach:

Legal < legal@futuresindustry.org >
Thursday, March 18, 2010 12:17 PM

Legal <legal@futuresindustry.org>; secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Gensler, Gary <GGensler@CFTC.gov>; Dunn, Michael <mdunn@cftc.gov>; Sommers, Jill
<JSommers@CFTC.gov>; Chilton, Bart <BChilton@CFTC.gov>; O’Malia, Scott
<SO’Malia@CFTC.gov>; Sherrod, Stephen <SSherrod@CFTC.gov>; Van Wagner, David
<dvanwagner@CFTC.gov>; Heitman, Donald H. <dheitman@CFTC.gov>; Fekrat, Bruce
< bfekrat@cftc.gov>
REVISED - Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for Referenced Energy Contracts and
Associated Regulations - FIA Comment Letter
CFTC Position Limits 031810 FINAL with Questions.pdf

Attached please find the Futures Industry Association’s comment letter regarding Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for
Referenced Energy Contracts and Associated Regulations.

This is a revised comment with answers to certain questions posed by the CFTC in the Federal Register release. Please substitute
this comment for the letter sent earlier without the answers.

Thankyou,

Beth Thompson

legal@futuresindustry~org
Beth Thompson
Law & Compliance Division Coordinator
Futures Industry Association
2001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Suite 600
Washington, DC20006-1823
(202) 466-5460
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